

Enquiries: Namibia Public-Private Forum Secretariat

Email: nppf@nipdb.com Tel: +264 (0) 83 338 680

23 June 2025

Regional Governors Chief Regional Officers

Dear Esteemed Stakeholders,

## CALL FOR PARTICIPATION: NAMIBIA PUBLIC-PRIVATE FORUM (

The Namibia Investment Promotion and Development Board (NIPDB) kindly requests your support in disseminating the call to register for participation in the inaugural Namibia Public-Private Forum, to be held in Windhoek in 2025 (date to be confirmed).

Approved by Cabinet last year, the Forum will serve as a national platform for structured and solution-oriented dialogue between the public and private sectors. Its purpose is to foster collaborative policy reform to improve the business climate and promote inclusive economic growth, in response to key challenges such as unemployment, poverty, and inequality.

We respectfully request your assistance in sharing this call within your respective regions and encouraging specifically trade unions, business associations, civil society organisations, and higher education institutions to register their interest to participate in the Forum.

Interested and eligible organisations are invited to complete the registration form by 04 July 2025 via the following links:

- Trade Unions: <a href="https://forms.gle/edTzmUzLKEXYpHch7">https://forms.gle/edTzmUzLKEXYpHch7</a>
- 2. Higher Education Institutions: <a href="https://forms.gle/Y2pX9jYfqpTCbfmK7">https://forms.gle/Y2pX9jYfqpTCbfmK7</a>
- Business Associations: <a href="https://forms.gle/3pNT3S3j65aR92BR9">https://forms.gle/3pNT3S3j65aR92BR9</a>
- 4. Civil Society Organisations: https://forms.gle/cnCfHY8buBPCKr6G6

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact NIPDB at nppf@nipdb.com or +264 (0) 83 338 680.

We thank you in advance for your support and partnership in this national endeavour.

Yours sincerely,

Nangula Nelulu Uaandja

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER









## Secretary of the CRO's Office

From: EAST REGIONAL

Namibia Public-Private Forum <nppf@nipdb.com> Monday, June 30, 2025 7:13 PM

Sent

REGIONAL OFFICER

Namibia Public-Private Forum

To: Subject:

2029 -07- 0 1

Dissemination of Namibia Public-Private Forum Participation Call

Attachments: Regional Outreach Letter\_Invitation Letter.pdf

Dear Esteemed Stakeholders,

Kindly see attached a letter regarding the Namibia Public-Private Forum.

We respectfully request your assistance in sharing this call within your respective regions and encouraging specifically trade unions, business associations, civil society organisations, and higher education institutions to register their interest to participate in the Forum. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

## Namibia Public-Private Forum Secretariat

Namibia Investment Promotion and Development Board (A Public Entity in the Office of the President)

Investment House, Cnr Garten street and Dr. A. B. May street

Private Bag 12039, Windhoek, Namibia

Phone: +264 (0) 83 333 8680

Email: <a href="mailto:nppf@nipdb.com">nppf@nipdb.com</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.nipdb.com">www.nipdb.com</a>



#InvestNamibia